
TOWN OF LONDONDERRY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ACCEPTANCE OF GRANT FUNDS 

 The Londonderry Town Council will hold a public hearing pursuant to RSA 31:95-b, III relative 

to the acceptance of unanticipated revenue in excess of $10,000.  The Town has been awarded grant funds 

totaling $50,000.00 for the purpose of assisting in the purchase of safety and emergency equipment for 

the Town’s fire department as a result of or in response to the health crisis and its negative effects. This 

grant award requires Town matching funds of $5,000.00 (10% of total $50,000.00).   

The public hearing will be held on Monday, June 20th, 2022 at a meeting of the Council scheduled to 

begin at 7:00 p.m. in the Moose Hill Conference Room, 268B Mammoth Road, Londonderry, NH.  

Information on the grant is available in the Finance Office during regular business hours.  The public is 

urged to attend. 

 

 


